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Since recent news articles stating a loophole in Maine’s waste laws allows out of 
state toxic materials in our state-owned landfills, I support the proposed changes to 
Maine’s waste management rules which would close the waste loophole and protect 
communities from environment pollution.

Susan Sharland
Saco, Maine
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